From: Steve

**Sent:** 26 June 2015 14:04

To: 'A14cambridgetohuntingdon@pins.gsi.gov.uk'

**Subject:** URGENT - A14 **Importance:** High

Dear Sir/Madam

I represent a Coalition of 16 parish councils located to the south of the proposed A14 Cambridge to Huntingdon Improvement Scheme.

I spoke earlier this morning to Ian Wallace of the Planning Inspectorate. He suggested I write to inform you that we have asked the consultants working for Highways England (Arup), not to include the draft SoCG for the Coalition of Parish Councils in the document they send you today. We did this because the consultants had misrepresented our views.

We are keen that our views are correctly reported in a SoCG together with Highways England's responses to them. I will be in touch with Highways England to see how this can be done. I hope you will be able to publish this SoCG in due course.

Yours sincerely

**Steve Jones** 

Steve Jones Coalition of Parish Councils / Councillor, Bourn Parish Council Mob: